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July 16, 2015
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & ABC LMI
Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
In the Matter of the Petition of Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC for the Commission Approval of 2015 Additions to its Non-Impaired Wire Center List

Docket UT-151296
Dear Mr. King:

Please be advised that the Public Counsel Unit of the Washington State Attorney General’s Office will not be making an appearance or participating in the above-captioned matter.  Please remove us from the service list.  By copy of this letter we request that all parties also remove us from their service lists.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please contact me if there are any questions.

Sincerely, 
Lisa W. Gafken
Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel Unit
(206) 464-6595
LWG:cm
cc:
Service List (E-mail & U.S. Mail)

ALJ Gregory J. Kopta (via E-mail only)
